PUBLIC NOTICE

The Washington County Solid Waste Disposal Authority is now accepting both Residential
and Church solid waste exemption applications for 2024. Exemption applications can be picked-
up and returned to the Washington County Solid Waste Disposal Authority located at 25 Court
Street, Chatom, Alabama, during regular business hours. The deadline to submit a 2024 solid waste

exemption application is November 30, 2023.



